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Record Crowds at
Pet Walk & Run 2017 
In our 28th year of Pet Walk and our second year of 
adding a 5K run component to the event, record crowds 
of more than 500 were on hand to help support the 
mission of our shelter.

Held on Sunday, June 4th from 8am-noon in Katherine 
Legge Memorial Park, moderate weather provided ideal 
running conditions for the 116 registered runners and 
400 attendees.

When the runners crossed the finish line in the park, they 
joined the hundreds of attendees who stayed for the 
entertainment and vendor offerings, as well as awards 
presentation by Judy Hsu, from ABC-7 Chicago.

“This year’s event exceeded all of our expectations,” said 
Mistie Lucht, Race Director. “From the Harley rider who 
led the runners, to the bubble art, agility and frisbee 
dogs, petting zoo, pony rides and our awesome vendors, 
there was so much fun for everyone this year.”

Thanks to generous sponsors, pledgers, raffle purchasers 
and of course, attendees, initial fundraising totals are 
nearly $55,000, with more funds continuing to come in.

Visit hinsdalehumanesociety.org and type Race Results 
into the search function to view all runners’ times.

Our thanks to everyone who came 
out, raised pledges, donated and 
sponsored. Count on even more fun 
and fitness in 2018!

Specialty Sponsors
BMO Harris Bank
Evergreen Bank
Kramer Foods
MPI Investment      		
     Management, Inc.
Shirey Cadillac

This event would not have 
been possible without the 
dedication and support of 
Race Director, Mistie Lucht

Pet Walk & Run 2017 
would not have been 
possible without the 
support of our generous 
sponsors. Our thanks to 
all of them!

2017 Sponsors

Media Partners: ABC-7 Chicago | The Doings | FYI Pets Magazine | The Hinsdalean | Hinsdale 
Living Magazine | Miss Motley Photography | Suburban Life Media | The Western Springs Journal
Food Donors: Mariano’s (Westchester & Western Springs) | Target (Broadview & Hodgkins) | 
Trader Joe’s (Downers Grove) | Tony’s (Countryside)

Special thanks to our wonderful event photographers: Nicee Martin, Rachel Dlask, Stephanie Scilingo, Jimmy Woulfe & Brittany Tisza
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We are excited to welcome Tom 
Van Winkle, our new Executive 
Director, to the HHS family. 

Tom was selected after a 
rigorous search process 
conducted by a committee of 
the HHS Board of Directors, and 
facilitated by Margie DeVine, an 
executive search consultant.

“While we had several 
impressive candidates to 
consider, we are especially 
excited by Tom’s potential to 
lead us to our future goals,” 
said Matt Booth, President, HHS 
Board of Directors. 

“He has served a number of 
non-profits, particularly in 
animal welfare, and has the 
background, knowledge and 
expertise ideally suited to this 
position and our organization.” 

“The Board sees great potential 
for expanding all aspects of our 
mission, for the benefit of the 
animals and people we serve. 
Tom’s leadership, experience 
and skill sets are particularly 
well-suited to lead us through 
the next steps on this journey.”
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tMeet our new Executive Director

Tom has served as 
executive director at 
other animal welfare 
organizations, and 
will also leverage 
his experience from 
development positions 
at a variety of not-for-
profit organizations. 
He holds an MBA in 
International Finance 
from Loyola University 
of Chicago, and 
previously worked in 
banking and other for-
profit corporations, in 
addition to his not-for-profit experience. 

“I’m excited to start the next chapter in my 
professional life with Hinsdale Humane Society,” 
said Mr. Van Winkle. “This organization is a 
perfect fit with my skills and I’m eager to help 
lead the team to the goals the Board has laid 
out in the years ahead.”

Tom has been married for over 20 years and has 
a daughter currently in college. He also has a 12-
year old dog named Freckles and a 13-year old 
cat named Precious.

We look forward to embarking on this next 
chapter for HHS, and to having our friends and 
supporters meet Tom in the coming months.

2017 Sponsors HHS Board President, Matt Booth & Rizzo

continued on page 5

Three years ago this month my 
family adopted two kittens from 
HHS. I’ve had cats for most of my 
life, so bringing home two new fur 
balls wasn’t nearly as nerve-wrack-
ing as bringing home my first child. 
I was an experienced feline father. 
And I was excited about our little 
additions. Still, there were a lot of 
unknowns: How would our current, 
older cat react to her new compan-
ions? Would the kittens adapt easily 
to their new environment? Would 
we be able to give each of the three 
cats enough attention? 
Fast forward to today. The kittens 
have grown into healthy, happy adult 
cats with their own unique person-
alities. They get along well with their 
“mother” - it isn’t unusual to see all 
three cats taking an afternoon nap 
together in our master bedroom. 
Our transition to a three-cat house

hold appears to be a huge success. 
All it took was some hard work, 
patience and love. 
Here at HHS, we are about to 
embark on an exciting transition 
of our own, and I’m confident that 
we have the special ingredients for 
creating our own happily-ever-af-
ter: Hard-working and skilled staff, 
volunteers and board members; the 
creativity, vision and patience to 
execute our long-term strategic plan, 
and a mutual love and commitment 
to fulfilling our mission of animal 
advocacy – focusing on the compas-
sionate treatment of animals, and 
educating each other about how 
furry, feathered and other creatures 
enrich our lives.  

Our first sessions of 6-8 year old summer campers 
learned about geckos, lizards, snakes, birds, ferrets 
and more, in addition to finding out how they can ad-
vocate for the humane treatment of all animals.

Did you know you should always keep at least two 
ferrets together because they are very social animals? 
Campers no doubt came home from Pet Camp full of 
knowledge about animal care and why the humane 
society is needed.

Fourth, fifth, and sixth graders learned about our area 
native animals and the people working to rescue and rehabilitate them at the Wil-
lowbrook Wildlife Center. They discovered how horses are helpful as therapy ani-
mals for people with disabilities at the Hanson Center. Finally, a trip to the Brook-
field Zoo offered campers a glimpse behind the scenes at what it takes to care for 
exotic animals. (Field trips change yearly to accommodate repeat campers.)

Tweens in grades 7 and 8 focus on advocacy work in their camp, learning how they 
can make animals’ lives better through political advocacy, personal choices, and 
the eventual career path they choose. 

Camps run from 9-noon, meeting at Pet People in Western Springs, and are  
limited to 20 children per session. The $175 fee includes a T-shirt, water bottle, 
daily snack, and Humane Society tote bag. Learn more at www.hinsdalehumane-
society.org/programs/summer-camp or contact Humane Educator, Jacki Rossi, at 
humane.ed@hinsdalehumanesociety.org.  

Happy Campers
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PAWS FOR APPLAUSE

All of our donors mean the world to us, 
and this is one of our favorite sections 
of the newsletter when we get to 
acknowledge their kind deeds, starting 
with our youngest donors who have us 
in awe of their selflessness at such a 
young age. Whether they are skipping 
birthday gifts to collect supplies for the 
animals, or giving their allowances or 
lemonade stand proceeeds, we are just 
so thankful to them and their parents, 
for thinking of homeless animals. Our 
thanks to the following children who 
are now a part of our Big Hearts for 
Little Paws club:

Harper Carroll | Macy | Bridget | 
Sabrina | Benjamin | Stephanie Zeis 
with friends Emmie & Hailey | Priyanka 
| Tyler DeMartino | Alexa, Maya, Bella 
|  Giancarlo | Caroline | Makenna J | 
Anna P | Stella K | Makenzie P | Eden 
& Gibson M | Ellie W, Carolina D, Jane 
M | Emerson & Leighton M | Alexia 
K | Olivia M, Madeline & Bella L | 
Madeline B & Alice M | Garrett S  

Alli P, pictured with puppy, held a 
concert and sang to her neighbors, 
raising almost $1300 for the shelter!

Erin S & Katie M delivered dog beds 
made by Ms. Alex’s 7th Grade sewing 
class at Clarendon Hill Middle School 
(CHMS). Ethan, Jack & Daniel organized 

a supply drive at (CHMS). “Crazy 
People’s Club” Field Park 3rd graders 
had a lemonade stand. Additional 
support was provided by Daisy Troop 
55197, Girl Scout Troop 51563 and 
Girl Scout Troop 58456 which donated 
$883!

Our thanks are also due to the 
following corporations and 
foundations, as well as to their 
staff members for participating in 
our matching gifts program: Follett 
Corporation | JLL Community 
Connections | Marmon Group | 
McKesson Foundation | Microsoft 
Giving Campaign | Tootsie Roll 
Industries.

Special thanks to Mendard’s of 
Countryside for hosting a supply drive 
for the shelter during the month of 
May. 
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Our local newspapers and 
magazines helped us bump 
registrations both with editorial 
coverage and non-profit 
advertising rates. We are so 
grateful to the wonderful media in 
our community who support the 
work we do in so many ways. Our 
thanks to all of them!

HHS made headlines, social media 
news feeds and tv broadcasts with 
Pet Walk & Run this year! 

From our pet-loving friends at 
WGN-9 and their Adopt-a-Pet 
segment on May 19th, to a studio, 
streetside segment with ABC-7 
and Judy Hsu on June 1, and the 
live broadcast with Judy on June 
4th, as well as all of the local 
newspaper and magazine support, 
we are so grateful to local media 
for helping us spread the word 
about our mission.

We saw a noticeable jump in 
registrations after the June 1 
airing on ABC and cannot thank 
the station and producers there 
enough for their support.

Above: Judy Hsu and our raffle winner, Cindy 
Cook, with her son Nathan and their HHS alum, 
Coco. Below: the live broadcast on ABC-7.

Vantastic!
We are thrilled to present our newly 
updated shelter van graphics. Pictured 
with our HHS transport van, are 
Chelsea and Jessica, members of the 
family responsible for donating it to our 
shelter. Many lives have been saved 
with this vehicle with many more to go! 
Our thanks to this very generous family.
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  Dr. Keith True is a veterinarian at Animal Care        	
  Center of Downers Grove, which is currently in the   	
  process of building a new state of the art facility    	
  scheduled to be completed by the end of this year.

  Q: What cues or behavior changes should I look for  	
  if my pet is not feeling well?
  A: Anything from allergies, to respiratory infections, 	
  to orthopedic injuries are common during the 	       	
  warmer months since dogs are out and about and 	
  more active. Owners should look for changes to 		
  their pet’s daily routine. Are they eating as normal? 

Is their energy level decreased? Are you noticing coughing/sneezing, itchiness, or 
difficulty getting around? If you answered yes to any of these questions; it’s time to 
call your veterinarian.
Q: Does my pet really need heartworm and flea/tick prevention? 
A: Heartworm disease is a very serious life-threatening parasitic infection 
transmitted by mosquitos (yes, mosquitos can get inside). Heartworm is a very 
difficult and expensive disease to treat, but is preventable (cheaper too!) with a 
variety of different medications or injections available. Flea/tick prevention is just 
as important. Several diseases are carried by ticks, and flea infestations can be 
extremely difficult to resolve. Make sure to speak with your veterinarian to see 
which product is best for your pet.
Q: What are the most common diseases you see in dogs as a veterinarian?
A: Veterinarians see a wide variety of cases on each day. The most common is skin 
infections. During spring/summer/fall there are a wide variety of allergens pets 
are exposed to. Canine allergies tend to manifest as itchiness of the skin. This can 
lead to self-trauma and infection. Luckily for us, there are new medications and 
injections available that can keep your dog comfortable and itch-free. 

PetPeople
The PetPeople store in Western 
Springs has been a wonderful 
partner and friend of the shelter, 
not only hosting staff events, Board 
meetings and our Pet Camp drop-
offs and pick-ups, but also donating 
generously to our mission with 
special fundraisers, most recently 
through the sales of t-shirts.

Pledges
So many friends raised pledges to 
help us reach our record-breaking 
fundraising goals at Pet Walk 
& Run 2017! Our top 5 pledge 
earners were: Dr. Bishop & Dr. 
LoPiccolo from Willowgrove Pet 
Clinic, the HHS Pet Therapy – 
Powerful Paws Team, (with special 
thanks to Deborah Kraus, our Pet 
Therapy Coordinator, and all of the 
wonderful team members who 
make up that program, as well 
as the facilities and teachers that 
host the programs) and of course, 
our individual top pledge earners, 
Tracy Nummer, Paige Kaminski 
and Anisha Garodia. Thank you to 
everyone who raised pledges on 
behalf of the animals. We couldn’t 
do what we do without you!

Amy Hughes & Alison Burke of PetPeople Western 
Springs, present a check to HHS Development 
Director, Jennifer Fisher.

Letter from the President continued from Page 3

From the moment I joined the HHS 
board in 2013, it was clear that this 
organization had great potential. What 
we have always needed was more 
space to take our level of animal care 
and adoptions to even greater heights 
and to expand programs that are 
crucial to our mission, including pet 
therapy, pet camps for kids and obedi-
ence training. We’re working hard to 
find a space that will allow us to reach 
that goal and remain in Hinsdale while 
increasing our square footage with a 
more accessible location, and bring 
together our full staff under one roof. 

The other immediate need at HHS was 
to find our new leader. After an exten-
sive search, we have hired a new exec-
utive director, Tom Van Winkle, to lead 
us into this important next stage of our 
growth. Tom is fantastic at connecting 
with people, plus he brings a wealth 
of experience in shelter management, 
business, marketing and development. 
I can’t wait for him to take the reins 

at HHS, as he builds on the foundation 
created by Lori Halligan, our immediate 
past executive director.

You can read more about Tom, and the 
big changes ahead for HHS in this and 
upcoming issues of our newsletter, as 
well as on our website. In addition, I 
invite you to be a part of our exciting 
journey by getting to know us. Stop by 
the shelter to see the animals looking 
for forever homes. Consider adopting 
one. Come to the Howl-o-ween Ball in 
October. Donate to a specific cause, 
like our animal care fund, or to support 
our general growth. Tell us what we are 
good at, and how you think we could be 
better. 

Then, when we look back three years 
from now — like I did today with my cats 
at home — we can smile together at 
how far HHS has come. 

Matt Booth
President, HHS Board of Directors 

First place Pet Walk & Run runners for each cat-
egory, including first dog through the finish line.
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IN HONOR AND MEMORY
The following list reflects the generous response of our supporters as of January 1 through July 1, 2017.

In Memory of Pets
Alfred by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
All Dogs & Cats by Ms. Karen McGill-Konezney
All our Dogs by Mrs. James Tuthill
Andrew & Nikki by Ms. Cynthia Rein
Badgie by Ms. Arlene Cheff
Bailey by Ms. Audrey Jackson
Basie by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
Beauty by Ms. Patricia Sulita
Beloved Gorski Pets by Ms. Cheryl Gorski
Benson by Mr. & Mrs. Norman Trapp
Benson Ruby by Sandy & Stephen Ruby
Bizette by Mr. & Mrs. Jim Kolzow
Booger by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
Brandy & Candy by Ms. Adrienne Beutler
Brandy by Dr. & Mrs. Juan Angelats
Bruiser & Melanie by Mr. Dennis Stehlik
Brutus & Caesar by Deborah & Stephen Kraus
Buddie by Ms. Debbie Taylor
Buddy by Mr. & Mrs. Richard Potempa, Mr. & 
Mrs. Barry Freymark
Bugley Kramer by Ms. Hannah Wright
Bunny by Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Kazmierowski
Buster by Mrs. Virginia Ourada
Buster Dog by Mr. Alan Tandon
Calvin by Anna Weiss-Pfau
Candy by Mr. Jim Abel
Caples by Mr. & Mrs. Peter Von Eschen
Cassie by Ms. Felicia Kuzera
Casey by Sue Burgess
Catey by Mrs. Henry Sledz
Charlie by Mr. & Mrs. David Bily
Chelsea by Ms. Carolina Eupierre
Chester by Ms. Arlene Angell
Chloe by Ms. Susan Baker
Clarence by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lindsay
Connall by Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kamiya
Cookie by Mr. & Mrs. Chris Greco
Copper by Mark Oppenheim
Cora by Mr. & Mrs. Fritz Goetz
Cruiser by Lynn Regnery
Darien Police K-9 Rolf by Mr. & Mrs. John 
Stutte
Dickens by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hettich
Dodi by Mr. Charles Crawford
Doogie & Annie by Ms. Ellen Piersma
EllyMay by Mr. & Mrs. Walter Arentz
Elvis by Sue Burgess
Evie Girl by Ms. Constance Lawlor
Five Dogs by Ms. Winifred L Schuett
Fluff Sheena by Mrs. Violet Krska
Fran by Ms. Jan Clark
Georgie Girl by Jerry & Anna Marie Kelly
Gina by Tim & Heidi Lardner
Ginger, Buffy, Sandy, & Friday by Mr. Allen F 
Savel
Goldie by Mrs. Helen Bills

Graf by Mr. & Mrs. James Williams
Gus by Ms. Ellen Powers
Happy and Whipper by Gregory Baranowski
Hagrid by Deborah Spadavecchia, Ms. Kathryn 
Dieskow, Linda Conant, Mary Schueren
Harley by Ms. Jo Anne Shoemaker
Heide & Mable by Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Lloyd
Herbert by Ms. Sharon Foley
Holly by Ms. Angie Burdi
Homer by Cindy Lodovico
Howl by Ms. Sandra Condon
Indy by Mr. & Mrs. John Wittenberg
Isabel by Ms. Arlene Manelli
Isabell by Melinda Plawecki
Jacki by Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Natarelli
Jasper Kitten by Ms. Ann Pebelske
Jeff by Mr. & Mrs. Gary Osgood
Jesse James by Ms. Mary Beth Turek
Jessie by Mr. & Mrs. John Haarlow
Josie & Chance by Ms. Janet Wendt
Kelly by Ms. Melissa Abel
Kolbi by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
Lacy by Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Cray
Lady & Sandy by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Schultz
Lancelot by Sandy & Stephen Ruby
Libby by Mrs. Zenda Beeching
Lily by Mr. & Mrs. Philip Lorenz
Loki by Ms. Chris Hasselmann
Lola by Ms. Margaret Babicz
Lucky by Nancy Reeder
Lucy by Mr. Charles Guest
Lucy by Ms. Clarice Brady, Ms. Phyllis Hastings
Lui by Ms. Sue Cushman
Luna by Ms. Marissa Pileggi
Maddy Golightly by Ms. Ayn Boerboom
Maggie by Mr. & Mrs. Frank Harkabus, Mr. & 
Mrs. William Wham, Mr. Paul Miller
Maggie Dog by Mr. & Mrs. Gary Steinberg
Martin by Ms. Karen Porter
Max by Ms. Jeanne Mazza, Ms. Karen Myers
Maxine by Ms. Julie Cochiaro
May by Ms. Jeanne Mazza
Mello by Mr. & Mrs. George Menton
Melody by Ms. Anne Bermier
Merlin by Ms. Mary Long
Mew, Puss, Boots, Tiger, Loki, Koshka & 
Purcilla by Mr. & Mrs. William Heidorn
Mike & Quay by Mr. & Mrs. Richard Stonesifer
Mischief & Angel by Ms. Maylyn Valenti
Miss Daisy Mae by Mrs. Dolores Kall
Misty by Ms. Karen Miller
Mojo by Mrs. Sandra Allen
Molly by Mr. & Mrs. Dan Christian
Ms. Kitty by Ms. Natalie Bretthaur
Muffy by Ms. Jeanne Stoker
Murphy by Ms. Jennifer Westrick, Ms. Sara 
Teppema
My Wonderful by Ms. Eileen Flaks
Napali by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Davis

Nemo by Ms. Mary Schueren
Ollie by Ms. Cathy Obradovich
Oscar & Oliver by Mr. & Mrs. Gary Drahos
Parker by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Van Lanen
Pat & Daisy by Ms. Myrna Fese
Patches by  Chuck Green
Peabody by Mr. Jeffrey Jens & Ms. Ann 
Boisclair
Pepper by Ms. Carol Krawczyk
Polly by Joyce Nemec
Punk & Tony by Kathryn Petersen
Quasar by Ms. Mary Long
Quincy by Mr. & Mrs. Gary Kozak
R.J., Wolf & Whiskers by Ms. Joanne Kenig
Rags by Mr. Russ Laube
Ralph by Ms. Margaret Fullmer
Riley by Dave & Jan Grabacki
Rocky by Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Yanahan
Ruby & Duke by Dr. & Mrs. William Nelson, 
Vinaya Sharma
Sammie by  Linda Lozier
Sammy & Bogie by Mr. & Mrs. James G 
Herman
Sammy by Mr. & Mrs. James Casey
Schatzi by Ms. Arlene Birkhahn
Scruffy & Dodger by Ms. Dolores Tedesco
Sheena by Ms. Kathy Dwyer
Sierra by Mr. & Mrs. James Casey
Simba & Nyla by Mr. & Mrs. Joel Perrino
Skippy by Ms. Virginia Taylor
Smokey & Misty by Mr. & Mrs. Joel Perrino
Smokey by Ms. Madonna Klepac
Sniffles, Harley, Dingy & Midnight by Mr. & 
Mrs. Robert Madej
Snoopy by Ms. Sue Anderson
Snowball & Zelda by Ms. Jodee Fugazy
Socks & Snowball by Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Palese

In Memory of Teddy Bear
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Sophie by Mr. & Mrs. Nick Ciaglia, Mr. William 
Nosek
Sophie by Mr. William Nosek
Spurs, Lady & Halston by Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth 
Coglianese
Squeekie, Bandit & Sidley by Mr. & Mrs. 
Charles Douglas
Stripes by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
Sunny by Sandy & Stephen Ruby
Sweetie Pie by Ms. Leslie La Force
Sye by Dr. & Mrs. Richard Vacco
T-Bird by Mr. & Mrs. John Demmert
Taurus by Ms. Mary Long
Taz by Mr. & Mrs. Tom Kutz
Tee Time by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
Tessa by Deborah & Stephen Kraus, Ms. Rose 
Krogh
The DeCamp Pet by Sharon Foley
Thelma & Louise by Mr. Larry Westfall
Thunder & Samson by Mrs. Joseph M Vijuk
Thunder by Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Novak
Tiffany, Tasha, Julia by Ms. Christine Holm
Tobi & Fritzie by Mr. & Mrs. Bruno Gacek
Toby, Frisky, Buffy, Toonces by Ms. Jeanne 
House
Tomas by Ms. Mary Long
Truffles by Dennis Baren
Tweed by Ms. Arlene Jerstad
Tweety by Mr. Frank Avanzo
Velvet Mecozzi by Ginny Grecco
Webbster by Ms. Linda Carey
Weederman by Ms. Dolores Cizek
Weedie by Mr. & Mrs. Les Olson
Wishbone by Ms. Donna Raimondi
Wyatt by Ms. Ginger Leaven
Yasmin by Ms. Deborah Kolasa

In Memory of People
Alan Beckman by Sira Giusti, Steve & Joani 
Ryd, Elizabeth Benson
Alan Kitzer by Ms. Helen Racan
Allison Taylor by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Taylor
Amanda Butkovich by Mr. & Mrs. David 
Ricordati
Amanda Johnson by Ms. Marcia O’Malley
Angeline K. Foley by Christine Tangney, All 
the staff at the Clinical Nutrition Faculty, Staci 
Clapper & Family, Gail & Jim Crowley
Ann Owen by Patricia Graf
Anna Owen by William & Roberta Percival, Lisa 
Hogan
Anthony Jedovnicky by Mrs. Anthony 
Jedovnicky
Barbara Clarke by Mr. & Mrs. E.Q. Sylvester
Betty Nicholson by Mr. & Mrs. Ted Nicholson
Bob Kinnear by Ms. Geri Kinnear
Carmella Lederer by Ms. Julie Cochiaro
Carole Malinski by Alan Feldman, Janice 
Wolak, Linda Hein, Ms. Kathy Daniels
Carolyn J. Ahern by  The Ahern  Family
Cathy Bishop by Mr. Dennis Jozwiak
Daren Platt by Ms. Ann Hamilton, Ms. 
Kathaleen Ricketts
Cosmo Demir by The McBrides
David B. Regnery by Mr. & Mrs. Renton Brodie
David Olson by Ms. Kathy Kalber Kinsella

Dr. Joan Patterson by Mr. & Mrs. Keith Meyer
Eleanor Sarussi by Mr. & Mrs. Michael 
Monday
Eleanor, Harvey & Joel by Dr. Cindy Friedl
Eunice Wickstrom by Mr. & Mrs. Jack 
Bacastow
Evelyn Schmidt by Mr. Steven Campagna, Ms. 
Carol Mackowiak
Florence Kornichuk by Mr. & Mrs. Brant 
Emery
Florence Mazur by Ms. Shirley Di Christofano
Fred Grossman by Ms. Simone Bok
Gee Gee Kopach by Linda Burke
Gene Cech by Ms. Carole Cech
Georgian Kopach by all the Ohio Dougherty 
& Zverchers, Carol & John Gilbert, Dave & 
Carol Kohlsaat, Judy Kunkel, Kim Sawicki, 
Mr. & Mrs. James Bolin, Mr. & Mrs. William 
Conkis, Ms. Karen Garry, Nancy Unglaub, 
Rhonda Cermak, Rosemarie Novotny, Sandra 
Vaisn, Carol Nails, Michael Molinaro, Tamera 
Swinford Potts
Irma Brown by Mr. & Mrs. Art Heitz
J. Virginia Dainauskas by Mr. John Dainauskas
Jackie Helms by Ms. Brenda Porter Helms
Jacque Bond by Mr. Gregory Bond
Joe by Mr. & Mrs. Robert Sousa
John Kasko by Mrs. Nancy Kasko
John Zumpano by Altheria Ford Ree, 
Jean Winfrey & Andrea Goldberg, Alanna 
Mucciante, Carolyn Kedzior, Catherine Gross, 
Donna Tilton, Elizabeth & Bernie Bach, Gary 
Wach, Genevieve Jorissen, Greg Dummer, 
Jennifer Mariman, Kathleen Quinn-Gaydos, 
Lisa Weisenberger, Jennifer & Mike Remedi
Jon Paul by Ms. Susan Partipilo
Joyce Oard by Joan Grandy
Judy Zielinski by Ms. Kathryn Dieskow
Kelli O’Laughlin by Ms. Gale Tlapa
Kristyn Bales by Cammy, Vince & Thatcher 
Kamin
Liz Beltrame by Jewel Store Employees
Loretta Pearson by Mr. Russell Pearson
Louis Agresto by Mrs. Marie Agresto
Louis Wierenga by Kim Rothstein
Marie Griffin by Ms. Mary Griffin
Marion by Mr. G. N. Lollis
Marty Hanson by Heather Brand
Mary Faye Hunter by  Jane Wirengard
Mary Lee & Bob Schneider by Ms. Rose Krogh
Michael Vitacco by Ms. Terry Vitacco
Mike Falzarano by Barbara Holland, Jefferson 
School
Muriel Karp by Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Karp
Nancy Heiderscheidt by Janet Garretson, 
Marilyn Twist, Celine Miller, Jim Olmstead 
& Walter Pargulski, Carol Tolley, Ed & Lee 
Kasper, James & Kathleen Marks, Howard 
Chez, John Heiderscheidt, Mary Sullivan
Nancy Nasharr by Mr. & Mrs. William Eakins
Pat Fese by Ms. Myrna Fese
Patrick McNaughton by Mr. & Mrs. Joshua 
Crist
Patricia Charmoli by Leonard J. Charmoli
Robert Dolan by Dr. & Mrs. Charles Alex
Robert Grandy by Joan Grandy
Robert O. Anderson & Vickie Brautigam 
Margaris by Mrs. Marilyn Anderson

Robert White by Mrs. Maureen White
Ronald Incrocci by Ms. Joan Gorsuch
Roy Bender by Mrs. Virginia Bender
Shelly Hobbs by Mr. & Mrs. Frederick 
Henderson
Sylvia Gintz by Mr. Richard Gintz
Theresa Cockrell by Sheila Eckhoff, Sharon 
Quintenz, Arthur Donner, Barbara Johnson, 
Brian & Julie Waterman, Diane & Peter 
Herbert, Donna & Ernest Berndt, Downers 
Grove Township Republican Organization, 
Eugene L. Griffin & Associates Ltd, Joni 
Gaddis, Lou
Trenna Hoppe by Ms. Laurie Hoppe
Vicki Gruneisen McNally by Vestor Capitol
William Burgman by Ms. Jennifer Burgman
William J. Ruzicka by Ms. Susan Ruzicka
William R. Isaacs by Gail Isaacs
Zach Leathers by Ms. Belinda Shepard

In Honor of Pets
All the Gorski pets by Ms. Cheryl Gorski
Argentina by Ms. Denise Thompson
Aurora by Maceo Ellison
Barney by Mrs. Art Wells
Bear & Bentley by Ms. Irene Wood
Bear & Holly by Ms. Patricia Sulita
Bella by Ms. Gale Earley
Buddy by Mr. & Mrs. Michael Monday
Buddy by Mr. Martin Hobbs
Buttons3 by Ms. Jean Griffiths
Cody by Ms. Diana Smith
Copper by Ms. Marge Quarrie
Crush by Mr. Robert Radica
Daisy & Rudy by Ms. Therese Simon
Dega by Ms. Donna Andrews
Dottie by Mr. James Spiegel
Dugger by Mr. & Mrs. Chad Jefferson
Eleanor by Ms. Alice Gregory
Ernie & Daisy by Deborah & Stephen Kraus

In Memory of Tessa
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Michael R. Sieg
Hinsdale Humane Society 
gratefully acknowledges a 
generous bequest from the estate 
of Michael R. Sieg. Mr. Sieg was a 
Staff Sargent in the United States 
Marine Corp and proudly served 
in the Viet Nam War. His wife 
Karyn L. Wilson passed away in 
2010.

Mike and Karyn were the 
adopters of a special needs dog 
named Buddy, who became the 
inspiration for Hinsdale Humane 
Society’s Buddy Fund, which 
provides veterinary care for 
shelter pets with extraordinary 
medical needs. Over the years, 
the Buddy Fund has assisted 
pets with heartworm treatment, 
expensive surgeries, necessary 
amputations, dental care or other 
veterinary procedures which 
would otherwise be too costly for 
HHS to provide.

Mike and Karyn’s pets Buddy, 
Maui, Bootsie, Wolffi, Sweetie 
Pie and Toodie were like human 
children to them… and they 
never forgot the other shelter 
pets. In Karyn’s words: “Thank 
you, everyone, for taking such 
wonderful care of us until we had 
a new home. We are now one big, 
happy family and our ‘parents’ 
think we are great pets. Please 
continue to provide food and fun 
for other dogs and cats at your 
shelter until they find a ‘Dad and 
Mom’ too!”

The Siegs would bring Christmas 
presents for the shelter pets 
and holiday treats for the staff, 
too. After Karyn’s death, Mike 
continued this annual holiday 
tradition. And now with this 
generous bequest, the Buddy 
Fund will continue for generations 
to come, leaving a lasting legacy.

If you’d like to learn more about 
leaving a planned gift to Hinsdale 
Humane Society, please contact 
us at 630-323-0251.

Franky M by Mr. & Mrs. Frank Masek
Freddy by Ms. Geraldine Govic
Ginger by Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Ill
Goose & Sebastian by  Amy & Anthony Senese
Hansel & Gretel by Ms. Gail Davis
Henry by Ms. Susan Trefil
Hunter by Mr. Russell Cook
Jamie & Dash by Mr. & Mrs. Frank Castiglione
Kasey by Mr. & Mrs. Rick Kwasniewski
Katie by Mr. Tom Manley
Lani by Ms. Anne Marie Cullin
Lister & Lil by Mr. & Mrs. James Novak
Luca by Mrs. James Tuthill
Lucas by Ms. Sandy Masson
Lucky & Minnie by Ms. Joyce Nemec
Lucy by Ms. Dionne Otto
Lucy Palmer by Mr. & Mrs. William Schanck
Madison McMahon by Kristie Schlernitzauer
Max by Ms. Joanne Sommers
Miesu by Ms. Deborah Hayduck
Mikkey by Ms. Jennifer MacKenzie
Mimi, April, Smudge & Galaga by Ms. Christine 
Holm
Moose & Amber by Mr. & Mrs. Ralph 
Beardsley
Mr. Max by Mrs. Jean Trzos
My dogs by Mrs. William Hendrickson
Nellie by Mr. & Mrs. Max Broedlow
Nugget by Ms. Colleen Kuhn
Ollie by Mr. & Mrs. Richard Pond
Paddy by Mrs. Keith Lewis
Pebbles by Mrs. Marlene Jansky
Pinnochio by Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Hrehoriak
Pixie by Mr. & Mrs. Dan Smith
Q Tip by Mr. Ronald Bailey
Quincy by Mr. & Mrs. John Haarlow
Rhody by Ms. Susan Appleyard
Rigby by The  Kristopaitis Family
Rollie by Ms. Lilia Kulas
SamDog Lehner-Burr by Amy Fent
Sampson by Mistie & Nathan Lucht
Socks, Ginger, Simon & BJ by Ms. Jeanne 
House
Squirt by Mr. & Mrs. Jay Tuthill
Sweetie by Mr. & Mrs. Bob Stacey
Sweetie Pie by Ms. Leslie La Force
Sydney by Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Lenzen
Thunder by Alyson Kriewaldt
Tony by Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Petrie
Tyson by Mrs. Anthony Jedovnicky
Zoe by Lori & Michael Halligan
Zuzu by Mr. Kenneth Chitester

In Honor of People
Aiden & Paul Reedy by Anne Marie Fennell, 
Colin McCarty, Courtney Waltz, Julie Heuer, 
Julie McNichols, Kendra Shearer, Michelle 
Maiers, Patricia Poulson, Shelly Nicholson, 
Allison & Daniel Welz
All foster families by Ms. Melanie Dawe
Barb Foreman by Mr. Gary Foreman
Ben Wittingham by Karen Krueger, Misty Lee
Bill & Earline Davis anniversary by Ms. 
Marilynn Pavlik
Brooke Blomeke by Amanda Todhunter
Caden & Conner by Mr. & Mrs. Beth Schwartz

Celebration Preschool 5’s by Nancy Sullivan
Charles Barr by The Novak Family
Cindy Rein by Ms. Janis Meyer
Demetra Avgeris by Mrs. Gail Avgeris
Drew Fowler by Misty Lee
Gabby Gjeldum by Renata Masilionyte
Giancarlo Turano by Carson Baker, Erin 
Beavers, Giancarlo Turano, Maria Shepherd
Grace Ross by Carrie Jenke, Julie Welch, 
Melissa Capizzi
Graham VanEk & Nic Nitti by Jen Milianti, Colin 
Weil
Haley Cerny by Lora Lafin
Helen Ordman by Betty Campbell
Janet Anagnos by Ms. Marilynn Pavlik
Jim & Gina Avgeris by Mrs. Gail Avgeris
Kayla & Warner Freve by Kendall Forcash
Keira Jenke by Ms. Bre Schneider
Kevin Family by April Borys
Kiran Patel by Courtney Barth-Green
Laurie by Mr. Bill Simpson
Lexi Robbins by Brecken Cutler
Lisa Jansen by Mr. Vinaya Sharma

Lori Halligan by James & Patricia Doheny, 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Porter, Mr. & Mrs. Kevin 
McNamara, Mr. Eugene Skof, Mr. Jeffrey Jens, 
Mr. Vinaya Sharma, Mrs. Carole Pyle-Weaver, 
Mrs. Joyce Hahn, Ms. Patricia Wayman, Ms. 
Sara Byron, Ms. Wynette Moneka, PEO Sister, 
Andrea Sidorow, Berta Gilbert
Makenna Jachim by Sylvia Lin
Mary Kay Ellison Trilla by Suzanne Sailor
Pam Henry by Chris Kapcar
Paul Hollis by Ms. Stephanie Hollis
Paxton Cutler by Ms. Maureen Liston
Sophia Murphy by Mr. Joseph Jorgensen
Teddy by Claire Entsminger
The Lin Children by Sylvia Lin
The LoPresti Family by Mr. Vinaya Sharma
TJ Carr by Jamie & Carissa Jankowski, John 
& Christine Cheney, Ms. Kathy Frantzen, 
Veronica Puc, Xavier Lecauchois
Tyler DeMartino by Sheetal Rao
Vivienne Grad by Megan Grad
Will Aikens by the Myers & Azarnia families

 

We do our absolute best to get every listing 
correct within our “In Honor and Memory” 
section, but if your tribute gift is missing 
or misspelled, please contact us at info@
hinsdalehumanesociety.org.

In Honor of Lori Halligan & Zoe
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ANDREA BIANCALANA 

Andrea is currently attending 
Northwestern University studying 
both Spanish and Biology, with a 
concentration in Cell Biology and 
Physiology. Originally from Arizona 
but living in Elmwood Park, Andrea 
has always been interested in Biology 
and medicine. She chose this career 
path all thanks to an Anatomy and 
Physiology course in high school, and 
decided on becoming a vet due to her 
love and attachment to animals.

She is grateful for the amazing 
opportunities that Hinsdale Humane 
Society has given her, including 
observation and taking part in animal 
medicine. Andrea currently has 
three dogs and a parakeet, and an 
unstoppable love for animals.

ANDREA SPINASANTO      

This summer Andrea is working 
at HHS as an intern focusing on 
graphic design, public relations and 

advertising. She will be a senior in the 
fall at Illinois State University, studying 
Graphic Design and Psychology. 

As a designer, she keeps busy with 
freelance projects, internships, and 
working retail on the side. Andrea has 
always wanted a dog and looks forward 
to adopting one from the shelter in the 
future after graduating college. When 
asked why HHS she said, “I love HHS 
because of their love for animals. It’s 
one thing to say how much you care, but 
at HHS you can see the passion people 
have for helping the animals. They are 
making this world a better place, and I 
am so thankful to work at such a great     
organization.”

ARIANA SCHRAMER    

In 2014, Ariana interned for HHS which 
sparked an interest in shelter medicine 
and animal welfare. Ever since she was a 
little girl, she has wanted to be a vet. One 
of her primary goals in the field is helping 
decrease the amount of homeless pets 
in the United States. She graduated 
from Elmhurst College in 2015 where 
she majored in Biology and minored 
in Chemistry and Psychology. She is 
currently attending Iowa State University 
College of Veterinary Medicine to get her 
DVM. 

In the past, she has fostered kittens for 
Feral Fixers (Lombard, IL), interned at 
Willowbrook Wildlife Center ( Glen Ellyn, 
IL) and Cosley Zoo (Wheaton, IL). As a 
veterinarian, her mission is to effectively 

use her medical skills and knowledge 
to educate owners on the importance 
of spaying and neutering, as well as 
advocating for pets to be adopted from 
shelters. 

MICHAEL McCALLION   

Michael is currently attending the 
University of Illinois for his DVM degree 
and completed his undergraduate 
degree in Biology at Augustana College. 
He loves HHS because of the high quality 
care and knowledge staff provide to the 
animals they help. 

When asked why he chose to work 
with animals Michael said, “Not only is 
it tremendously rewarding to improve 
the wellbeing of animals, but it also 
challenges you to use sciences, math, 
and other academic fields on a daily 
basis.” He also expressed how thankful 
he is for the countless opportunities 
this field gives you to make the world a 
better place. 

The Jordan Crist Memorial Externship   
program is named in memory of an 
exceptional young man who truly 
cared for the well-being of animals. 
In this program, veterinary students 
work alongside staff at West Suburban 
Veterinary Associates as well as with 
HHS.

For the past few months, HHS staff have had the pleasure of working with four outstanding individuals selected 
for our internship and externship programs. Following is a little bit about this hardworking crew:
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What does your dog do that makes you feel he needs more? Is he jumpy, 
barky, attention seeking? Consider a training class. While a tired dog is a good 
dog, a well-trained dog is even better. Positive training not only teaches our 
dog good manners and alternate behaviors, it helps to create a stronger hu-
man-animal bond and engages your dog mentally, which will also help make 
him/her tired. (Think about those days you spend problem solving in front of 
a spreadsheet or following up on constant emails. It can be exhausting!)
Is your dog destructive if not given multiple walks each day? Destructive 
chewing, stealing items, barking, digging, etc can often be signals of boredom 
or anxiety. In both cases, engaging your dog with mentally stimulating toys, 
using treat dispensers at meal-times instead of a basic food bowl, playing 
training games, making a “digging pit” and/or hiding treats in special toys in 
the yard or throughout your home can help a pet work though that excess 
energy in a positive way and teach more appropriate behaviors without taking 
up hours of your time or causing more problems. You may also consider 
acclimating your dog to a crate where he can spend time with safe, interactive 
toys to save your furniture, shoes and rugs.

When is your dog most active? Often the excitement of the whole family 
coming home will set off a flurry of running, jumping, barking and general 
chaos. Keeping him in a crate and/or ignoring your pup until he calms down is 
an easy way to teach him that general craziness will not get the attention he 
craves, but calm will earn him praise, pets and love.  

Is your dog one of the handful that doesn’t enjoy going for walks? I personally 
have a border collie mix that is constantly on alert while walking, ears pinned 
back, pacing back and forth, panting heavily, tail-tucked and pulls like mad to 
get back home. For months I tried to train her to walk nicely on a leash the 
way my others do, until I finally realized, she was anxious the entire time and 
miserable being taken out each day. A romp in the yard with a tennis ball, 
frisbee or flirt pole toy, along with some hide and seek games with the kids 
and she is engaged, worn out and happy!

Our dogs do need exercise, but think about what is best for Fido and family.  
When the kids go back to school, who will maintain those routines? The bet-
ter option might be, rather than “training the marathon dog,” opt for general 
obedience training, engagement and more mental stimulation for a happier, 
well-behaved and calm companion.

Ask the Trainer...
HHS Volunteer Coordinator and licensed Obedience 
Instructor Kym Iffert answers pet-related questions and 
offers advice.

Q. My dog is really active and needs a lot of exercise. 
How often should he be going out for walks?
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Staff

Bookkeeper: Mary Alex 
Obedience Instruction: Kym Iffert, 
Marcy Mossburg 
Pet Therapy Coordination:
Deborah Kraus 
Website Coordination: Mary Drew

Contributing Services

Humanely Speaking
is published quarterly for
friends of Hinsdale 
Humane Society

22 N. Elm Street
Hinsdale, Illinois 60521
630-323-5630
FAX 630-318-7930
www.hinsdalehumanesociety.org

Shelter hours: 
Tuesday 2 - 8pm; Wednesday - 
Friday 12 noon - 6 pm; 
Saturday & Sunday 10am-4pm; 
Closed Monday

President: Matt Booth 
Vice President: Nate Lucht 
Secretary: Sharon Foley 
Treasurer: Cindy Rein
Members: Dave Grooms, Brian 
Davis, Paul Hollis, Jeanne 
Van Dyke, Seth Crist, Barb 
Lorsbach, Alison Muehrcke

Board of Directors

Executive Director:
Tom Van Winkle
Operations Manager: 
Jennifer Vlazny
Director of PR/Special Events:
Robin Carroll
Director of Development:
Jennifer Fisher
Animal Care Staff:  
Samantha Cheatham,
Patty Powell, Kelsey Barry, 
Elena Garza, Gia Bennett 
Receptionist: Kathy Daly
Volunteer Coordinator: Kym Iffert
Humane Education: Jacki Rossi

A. There is a lot of pressure to exercise high energy dogs, and we are often told 
to walk 3 times a day, but is that really best? Chicago weather can work against 
our dogs. Remember that high temperatures put them at risk of heat stroke, 
paw burns and dehydration, and cold winter months can bring about dangers of 
frostbite and salt burns or sores. Multiple or long walks may create “Marathon 
Dogs”: the dog that started out just walking around the block and after a few 
weeks, needs a mile before he’s tired, then builds to 3 miles, 5, etc. This is how 
humans train for a Marathon, but not what the average pet owner with an 
active dog really needs.

Special thanks to volunteer 
Vanessa Glavniskas for her 
article on summer camp.
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Kennel DedicationPennies for Paws

We are so grateful to the following 
schools for participating in the 9th 
annual Pennies for Paws campaign:

St Francis Xavier Girl Scouts 
Whole Foods Market Hinsdale 
Walker School 
The Lane
Sandburg Middle School Student 
Council 
Ms. Bledsoe’s Class/Indian Trails 
Middle School
Cossitt 6th Grade Student Service 
Council 
Celebration Preschool 
Oak School 
Costello School 
Madison School

This year’s total came to $2594.13 
pushing us over $50K total raised 
since this program began in 2008!

To find out more about this program, 
contact Jacki Rossi, Humane Educator: 
humane.ed@hinsdalehumanesociety.org.

More than 60 guests, many accompanied 
by canine companions, attended the 
Blessing of Pets and Memorial Bricks on 
June 25th at the shelter’s Carla E Fisher 
Memorial Garden. 

Musician Christian Naval provided music, 
followed by a welcome and tribute by HHS 
Director of Development, Jennifer Fisher. 
She shared memorials for departed canines 
from our Pet Therapy program including: 
Savannah Kapicak, Cindy Johnston, Jesse 
James Turek, Rumpus Arnold, Benson Ruby, 
Teddy Bear Czizik and Tessa Aikman. All of 
these wonderful pets were recognized for 
their contributions.

Rev. Ben Sloss, Associate Pastor of Grace 
Lutheran Church, La Grange, prayed for 
shelter animals and departed pets, and 
shared observations on the significance of 
animals.

Following the blessing, animals in 
attendance received an individual blessing, 
blessing certificate and collar charm.

The Memorial Garden continues to expand 
with the addition of new bricks which 
can be purchased throughout the year in 
anticipation of the 2018 Blessing ceremony.  
Please visit Hinsdalehumanesociety.org for 
additional details.

Blessing of Pets & 
Memorial Bricks

Pet Therapy News
Our Pet Therapy teams have been busier 
than ever this summer with so many 
wonderful experiences and new friends 
made just over the past few weeks. 

Summer kicked off with the Wellness 
House walk where we provided support 
at their Remembrance Wall for those 
whose lives have been touched by cancer. 
Jamie Altman & Bowzer, Ann Marie Casper 
& Lilly, Rose Krogh & Diva, Gay Pollitt 
& Delilah, Jan Forster & Grover, Dietre 
Hayford & Bosco and Nancy Woodard with 
Erine in absentia, were able to provide 
inspiration to emotional participants who 
shared their stories.

Laura Donohue and her cat, Edelweiss, 
visit young patients at Paulson Pediatric. 
Therapists tell us patients have increased 
attention to difficult tasks when a therapy 
pet is with them. It is easier for a young 
child to focus on goals when soothed by 
petting a cat like Edelweiss or giving her 
a treat.

We had the privilege of visiting Tommy’s 
Kids Camp, a program through St. Thomas 
Hospice (AMITA Health), created for 
children who are grieving. According 
to Camp Director Laura Cottrell, “Our 
campers are at a bereavement camp 
but we want them to work towards 
understanding that it is ok for them to 
smile and have fun. The animals are a 
great start for that to happen.”

Our thanks to Dietre Hayford & Bosco, Pat 
Miller & Sasha, Amy Read & Buster, Jean 
Trzos & Mr. Max, Judi Wemer & Kip and 
Nancy Woodard & Ernie who took part in this 
wonderful camp. And thanks to all of the Pet 
Therapy Team members who carry on the 
important work of this program.

Above: Dietre 
Hayford & Bosco, 
Taylor Andrews 
(Miss Teen 
Illinois & Hinsdale 
Central student), 
Rose Krogh & 
Diva, Jan Forster 
& Grover, and 
Nancy Woodard.  
Amy Reed & 
Buster pictured 
at left.

 New kennel  	
 doors and floors 	
 were completed 	
 and unveiled at a 	
 Kennel Dedication 	
 ceremony on 	
 April 22nd, thank-	
 ing those donors 	
 responsible for 	
 funding the new 	
 housing for the 	
 dogs.

 About two 
 dozen donors 	
 participated in 	
 the ribbon cutting 

for each of the kennel spaces they con-
tributed to, and for the first time, saw the 
kennel plaques honoring their donation. 
“I am delighted to have the opportunity 
to be a permanent part of the Hinsdale 
Humane Society legacy,” said Marilynn 
Pavlik, a long-time donor, volunteer and 
friend of the shelter. 

Donors entered the kennel 
area at HHS to see the 
unveiling of the kennels and 
floors they made possible.



Yosemite (now Toby) was rescued by Animal Rescue Corps (ARC) from 
deplorable conditions in Tennessee. He had multiple medical issues 
related to neglect. He was also one of a few dogs not initially selected 
in a plea from ARC to rescue groups. When the second plea went out, 
HHS took him. Here he is with his forever family!

Hi friends at Hinsdale! — It’s been a week since I was adopted ... I 
have had the chance to explore ... and meet so many dogs along the 
way, get spoiled with my own memory foam bed, and have playtime 
with my owner’s boyfriend’s puppy! 
 
I’ve met so many new people and I can’t get enough of all the love 
and attention I am receiving from them! So many pets, hugs and 
kisses! How could a dog get so lucky!! ... Lots of love and thanks to 
all my friends and family at Hinsdale! You guys are some of the 
best people I have ever had the chance to meet!! — Toby (and 
Paige)

We had to share 
this adorable photo. 
This was a first ever 
for us - a guinea pig 
wedding! Scott and 
Nancy Woodard 
celebrated their own 
anniversary with 
the wedding of their 
guinea pigs, Ernie & 
Daisy (Ernie is an HHS 
Pet Therapy pet). 
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Clear the Shelters | Saturday August 19 | 10am-4pm  | HHS                                                                                                      
Puppy Party | Saturday  Oct. 7 | 1-3pm | HHS
Howl-o-ween Ball | Saturday Oct. 29 | 8-midnight | Room & Board

Save the Dates


